
 

FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

Let us pray! 
For those who are sick members 
of our parish and those who love 
and minister to them and for an  

Sunday Weekly Offering 
  
Regular Collection: $6,659.75 
 

Thank you for your continued support to 

the parish especially during this difficult 

time! 

November 30 -  December 6,  2020 

 

Monday, November 30 

8:30 am + Laura & Giacomo Cava 

Tuesday, December 1 

8:30 am + Isidro Garcia 

Wednesday, December 2 

8:30 am + Peter Moors; Fidel Canate; Jose 
Mapusti; Nina Gonzales; Anton Mancilla; 
Guido Tomol; Christian, Alfredo & Jason 
Buendia; Sydney Freitas; Charlene Law-
rence; Dr & Mrs Alberto Ignacio 

Thursday, December 3 

8:30 am + Rolando Fernandez 

Friday,  December 4 

8:30 am - Birthday blessings Leo Swampil-
lai  

Saturday, December 5 

8:30 am + Beth & Manny Dantes 

5:00 pm+ Delfin Reyes  

Sunday, December 6 

8:30 am– Community of Prince of Peace 

10:00 am + Rogelio Gatbonton 

11:30 am + Gerardo Poyaon 

1:00 pm + Bruce Lee 

Sanctuary Lamps  

 Offerings 
1)  In loving memory of Cosmo, 

Vincenzo & Giovannina, Luigi & 

Lucia, Francesco, Matteo & A.J. Andrews.   Of-

fered by Assunta, Giovanna & Daniela 

DUE TO Provincial Restrictions  
effective Monday, November 23, 2020 

 

The Church is open for private prayer only 
 from 9-12Noon. Monday-Sunday. 

 

Only 10 people are allowed in the building 
at a time 

 

All our Holy Masses will be celebrated ac-
cording to the schedule, but will not be 

opened to the public until further notice. 
 

Please watch the Livestream online  
AT St. Michael Cathedral with     Cardinal 

Thomas Collins. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE!!! 
 
Pope Francis Appoints Rev. Ivan Camilleri as Aux-
iliary Bishop of the Archdiocese of Toronto 

TORONTO (28 November 2020) – Pope Francis has appointed Fr. 
Ivan Camilleri as auxiliary bishop of the Archdiocese of Toronto.  
 
“I am very humbled by the trust that Pope Francis and Cardinal Collins 
have placed in me to serve the Archdiocese of Toronto in this ministry. 
I am grateful to His Eminence for his leadership and support, and I 
look forward to serving him and the people of the archdiocese in this 
way.” 

Advent season  begins! 
 

During this time of lockdown, it is a won-
derful time to get close to God by:  

 

PRAYING, PENANCE AND 
FASTING 



 

November 29, 2020 

SUNDAY OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 

Pre-Authorized Giving 
 
Your 2021 Offertory envelopes are now 
available for pick-up.  Please do not start 
using these envelopes until January 2021 
as credit will not be issued in 2020.  Re-
member to write your name and address 
for the first few envelopes as many num-

bers have been reassigned. 
 
To pick up your 2021 envelopes, please call the parish of-
fice and arrange for a suitable day and time for pick up. 
 
If you are not registered in the parish and wish to use Of-
fertory envelopes, please call the parish office. 
 
We thank parishioners who are currently using the option 
of Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG) and remind them to pick 
up a set of 2021 envelopes for the special collection enve-
lopes that are not part of PAG.  PAG sign up form is availa-
ble electronically and can be sent by calling or emailing the 
parish office.  Thank you for giving PAG your consideration 
and support. 

PRE-AUTHORIZED GIVING PROGRAM 
The Archdiocese of Toronto has established a Pre-Authorized 
Giving Plan (PAG) to assist you in your support of the work of 
Prince of Peace Parish, through your regular parish offerings (this 
does not include special collections).  The Plan is administered 
through the Office of Development of the Archdiocese of Toronto 
and tax receipts will be issued for all offertory gifts.  If you would 
like to enroll, brochure and enrollment forms are available at the 
parish office.  

“KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS!” 

 
 
Poster contest being organized for school children of our 
parish.  Interested children/parents may kindly contact 
the following for the entry forms/details; 
 
Bento D’Cruz -  GK9144@ontariokofc.ca (647-202-
5322) 
Mike Chen -  michaelch3n@gmail.com 
Mario D’Souza  - Marioblasedsouza@yahoo.com 
 

LAST DATE FOR ENTRY  -  DECEMBER 16, 2020 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
 

THIS CHRISTMAS WE NEED YOU….The Prince of 
Peace St. Vincent de Paul Society volunteers have continued to assist 

adults and children in need this year.  We are asking for your support as 
we prepare Christmas Assistance Food Vouchers for our neighbors-in-
need.  We invite you to drop your St. Vincent Envelope in the Donation 
box in the church between 9 am to 12 noon.    Please pray for all Vin-
centians as they strive to live  the Gospel message by serving Christ in 

the poor with love, respect, justice and joy. 
 
Do you need us? If there are any among you who would like us to help 
you this Christmas or at any time of the year, please telephone our Socie-
ty at: 647-234-0265,   All calls are strictly confidential. 

IT’S FREE!!! 
FORMED 
Let’s make the most of your time at home to better under-
stand, live, and share our faith!  You will enjoy the movies, 
books, talks, cartoons, radio theater, Bible studies, devotion-
als, and much more on formed.org.   This is free subscription. 
The parish shouldered the cost for one year for you to enjoy, 
especially during “staying at home”. You are welcome to 
send it to anyone…. 
  
Registering for FORMED is easier than ever: 
1.    Go to formed.org/signup 
2.    Select your parish: Enter postal code M1V and se-
lect Prince of Peace Church from the dropdown menu 
3    Register with your name and email address 
4.    Check that email account for a link to begin using 
FORMED 

December 6th– 20th, 2020 
 

From: 9:00-12:00 noon 
           6:00pm-8:00pm  (by Appointment Only) 

          
  Please note: only 10 people allowed in the church 

 

http://formed.org
https://formed.org/signup

